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November 20, 2020 
 

 
Attn: Westland Construction Ltd. 

 
 

Re: Recommendation of Westland Construction’s Performance 
 

 
On behalf of our firm, I would like to acknowledge the professional relationship we have 

Westland Construction Ltd., most recently during the renovation of 476 Provencher Blvd in 

Winnipeg. 
 

Working with the project manager Craig Hildbrandt and site supervisor Gerry Poirier has been 

a positive experience. They proved themselves to be proactive and organized in dealing with 

their sub-trades. Their overall professionalism off and on site was outstanding and they were 

available to answer questions and address concerns efficiently. They maintained a clean 

jobsite, enforced the safety program  and provided  quality workmanship. Their attention to 
scheduling, cost tracking, and well-organized communication was a terrific asset in delivering a 

successful project. 

I can confidently recommend Westland Construction Ltd as a solid and reliable project 

manager. 
 

Yours truly, 
 

Chris Wiebe 
 

Principal, AtLRG Architecture Inc. 
 

chris@atlrg.ca 
 

204 479 0387 
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